
  
A KIND EXPRESSION FROM TBILISI, REPUBLIC OF GEORGIA 

  
 
As various events were in progress to remember the terrorist tragedy that struck the USA on 
“9/11” I received a number of letters from various locations. Here is a sampling from a dear 
friend in Tbilisi. I think you will appreciate Giorgi’s kind thoughts, his respect for our nation and 
the gratitude for the work that you help accomplish. 
 
From: Giorgi Atashvili 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 7:22 AM 
To: John 
Subject: Georgia-Giorgi-September 11 

 
Dear Mr.  Kachelman, 
It's a great honor for me to greet you and once again express my 
appreciation for the last generous donations from churches of 
Christ to Georgia and to the Great Support for the poor and 
needy you provide. 
 
Mr. John, Let me to recollect the great pain that was caused due 
to the act of Terrorism taken place in the USA of September 11, 
2011. It was not the pain and sorrow only for the American 
people, but it was the great pain for everybody. Unfortunately, 
together with thousands of victims 343 firefighters from New 
York died heroically performing their job during the act of 
terrorism.  

 
Mr. John,  
We all share your sadness and the sorrow of 
American People for the last act of terrorism of 
September 11, 2001 and we were honored to 
establish in our City together with USA Ambassador 
Norland in Georgia and with firefighters from 
Minnesota a Memorial Garden and a Symbolic 
monument to commemoration of 343 firemen, as the 
Symbol and clear confirmation of the Friendship 
between the American and Georgian Nations. The 
only important element missing was your personal 
presence. We continue to beg you to visit with us! 
 
Thank you to churches of Christ for Friendship and 
the great support! 
 
May God bless and save The USA and Georgia! 
 
Best regards, Giorgi Atashvili 


